
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MEETING TO CONSIDER THE ADOPTION OF THE WHOLESALE WATER RATES 
AND CHARGES FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 9, 2023 - 1:30 P.M.  

SAN FRANCISCO CITY HALL 
1 DR. CARLTON B. GOODLETT PLACE, ROOM 400 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102 
 
During its regular meeting on May 9, 2023, at 1:30 PM, in San Francisco City Hall, Room 
400, the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission  will hold a public hearing and consider 
a resolution to adopt the proposed Wholesale Water Rates and Charges for Fiscal Year 
2023-2024, which will become effective for meter readings on or after July 1, 2023.  The 
proposed rates will apply to the SFPUC’s 27 wholesale water customers in Alameda 
County, San Mateo County, and Santa Clara County (“Wholesale Customers”), who will 
in turn establish local utility rates for the retail water customers that they serve in their 
respective jurisdictions. The SFPUC developed the proposed rates in accordance with 
the terms of the Water Supply Agreement between the City and County of San Francisco 
and the Wholesale Customers, which was approved on April 28, 2009 by Commission 
Resolution No. 09-0069, and amended and restated on January 26, 2021 by Resolution 
No. 21-0009, with subsequent approval from the Wholesale Customers. 

 

Copies of the agenda item will be available 72 hours in advance of the May 9 , 2023 
meeting on the Commission’s website. 

 
Posted: April 17, 2023 
 

https://sfpuc.org/about-us/boards-commissions-committees/sfpuc-commission/agendas-minutes-resolutions-log
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